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23rd October 2024
Dear Parent/Carer,

EYFS visit to New Vic Theatre ‘Tale Trail’
On Tuesday 17th December, EYFS will be visiting the New Vic Theatre in Newcastle-under-Lyme, Staffordshire for an interactive story time adventure. The children will step inside the world of a classic children’s tale. They will have the chance to meet characters and experience the story for themselves. The Tale Trail productions is a perfect introduction to the magic of live theatre. 
FD will leaving school at 10:00 am and will return at 1:15 pm. FBD will leave at 11:30 am. FBD will aim to return in time for home time at 3:15pm.  The children will be required to wear their full school uniform as usual.

We would like to thank the PTA for their generous donation which ensures that the cost of this trip will be £18 per pupil. The trip can be paid by cash or online by following this link:
· http://www.schoolgateway.com 
· Any cash payments should be sent into school in a sealed envelope with your child’s name, class and trip details on. 
We will be having lunch at school. This will be provided by the kitchen in line with universal free school meals. However, you may wish to provide your child with a packed lunch if you would prefer. If your child would like an extra drink, please feel free to send your child into school with their water bottle.

Please complete the consent form below by Friday 6th December. 
https://forms.office.com/e/LwDAvQJi1f 
Yours sincerely,

Mrs Davenport, Mrs Berry and Mrs Dutton
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